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Please move into the 21st century and ban this horrific practice.  It may have had a 

good purpose in 1823 but it’s way way way out of date now. If you can’t do it for 

animals’ sakes, do it for kids!  I nearly stepped in one on my way to school when I 

was a kid. It missed me by a 1/4 in, snapping closed on my mitten as I pulled back 

my hand from poking the “bait”. Thank good I had 8 year old reflexes.   


